
Dear Parents,  
 
The Iowa Department of Education and the University of Iowa need your help to make school breakfast 
at Iowa schools the best it can be!  
 
Below is a link to an online survey that will ask you some questions about your child’s breakfast habits 
and preferences. The purpose of the survey is to better understand what parents like you think about 
the school breakfast program. Your input will be used to help the Iowa Department of Education 
understand why breakfast participation is so low in Iowa schools and how schools can better meet you 
and your child’s needs at breakfast!  
 
This survey will take approximately 15 minutes to complete. Please click the link below to give your 
input: 
 
 
https://uiowa.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_doOCIRjrSUETC3r 
 
 
Thanks in advance for your time! 
 
If you have any questions about the survey, please contact Natoshia M. Askelson, MPH, PhD (natoshia-
askelson@uiowa.edu; 319-335-6867) 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
BLURB: 
 
Parents! We want your thoughts on the most important meal of the day—that’s right, breakfast! Help us 
improve school breakfast at Perry Community Schools by taking a few minutes to fill out this short 
online survey from the Iowa Department of Education at: 
https://uiowa.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_doOCIRjrSUETC3r 
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